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The Florida Department of Transportation’s mission is to provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances economic prosperity, 

and preserves the quality of the state’s environment and communities. The department is committed to building a transportation system that not only fits the current needs of 

Florida’s residents and visitors, but also enhances mobility throughout the state to accommodate its consistent and rapid growth. The unique nature of the Sunshine State 

provides numerous opportunities to achieve the department’s mission through multiple transportation modes including highways/streets, air, rail, sea, spaceports, transit, and 

the ever-expanding deployment of bicycle & pedestrian facilities. 
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FDOT Scheduled to Begin Resurfacing Project on State Road 24 from 
State Road 200 (U.S. 301) in Waldo to State Road 222 in Gainesville 

June 24 
 

WALDO, Fla. – Construction is expected to begin next week on the Florida Department 
of Transportation’s State Road 24 resurfacing project in Alachua County from State 
Road 222 in northeast Gainesville to U.S. 301 (State Road 200) in Waldo. 
Improvements under this contract consist of milling and resurfacing of almost 9 miles of 
State Road 24, shoulder treatment, curb and gutters, drainage improvements, highway 
signing, guardrail construction, traffic signals, and other incidental construction. 
 
Traffic will be maintained in accordance with FDOT design standards throughout the 
project. During resurfacing operations, drivers can expect daytime lane closures from 8 
a.m. to 6 p.m. Monday through Friday. Please note the speed limit on State Road 24 will 
be reduced to 55 mph during work zone activity. 
 
V.E. Whitehurst & Sons was selected to complete this resurfacing project at a cost of 
$21.5 million by summer 2025, weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting.  
 
Stay informed about lane closures and roadwork in your area by following FDOT District 
2 at @MyFDOT_NEFL on X, at MyFDOTNEFL on Facebook or by visiting nflroads.com.  
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